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 Important Dates 
 5/29/23 -  No School - Memorial Day 
 5/30/23-6/1/23  5th Grade Camp 
 6/6/23 -  Webb Summer Spectacular - All day fun/field day at Webb 
 6/7/23 -  End of Year Kindergarten Celebration -2PM 
 6/8/23 -  Half Day of School - students dismissed at 11:20AM 
 6/8/23 -  1st-3rd Grade End of Year Awards -9AM 
 6/9/23 -  Half Day of School - students dismissed at 11:20AM 
 6/9/23 -  4th-5th Grade End of Year Awards/5th Grade Clap-out-9AM 
 6/9/23 -  Last Day of School 

 From the Principal 
 Dear Parents and Families, 

 As we start to wrap up our year over the next few weeks, I wanted to send out a very 
 sincere thank you to all of our parent volunteers.  We are lucky to have parent volunteers 
 support our PTA, sell bagels, help with the flag, attend field trips and help with class parties. 
 We also have classroom volunteers who help support teaching and learning as well as those who 
 volunteered to help us out during lunches so our teachers could have a special lunch at the 
 holidays and during teacher appreciation week.  We also appreciate those going the extra mile 
 to make donations of snacks, supplies, money etc. to support our classrooms and students.  It is 
 so great to be able to have volunteers back working with our students and supporting our 
 classrooms.  Thank you from the bottom of our heart for all you do to make Webb a great place 
 to learn. 

 Sincerely, 

 Principal, Webb Elementary 

 Bagels 
 We are done selling bagels for this year.  A great big thank you to Mrs. Stimac and Mrs. 
 Yash for selling these every week for us.  The money from this is used to help pay for 
 behavior celebrations and rewards throughout the year.  We appreciate our volunteers as 
 well as everyone who sends in money for their students to buy bagels. 



 Cookbook coming home 
 Our Food Service team is sending home a cookbook with some recommended recipes for 
 you and your family to have.  I have heard that some people have already tried some of the 
 recipes and they are pretty good.  Reading recipes is another great way to get some 
 reading practice this summer for our students, not to mention the quality time spent 
 together cooking and baking.  Enjoy! 

 Summer Spectacular 
 Last call for volunteers for our PTA Summer Spectacular on Tuesday, June 6th.  If you 
 can help out with this please fill out the form below (they are also being sent home with 
 students today) and return to school or email our PTA at 
 WebbPTA@hazelparkschools.org  .  At this point, we can only take forms from those 
 who already have approved background checks on file through the district since we are so 
 close to the date of our event.  Thanks to all those already signed up. 

 Books coming home 
 This year the district purchased a new reading resource to be used during reading and 
 writing.  We still have quite a few resources left over from our old resource.  We will be 
 sending home some old textbooks and workbooks at the end of this week.  The students 
 can use them to “play school” over the summer or they can be used for extra reading and 
 writing practice.  Next week we will also send home a bag of books for each student. 
 These books can be read at home over the summer for extra practice.  All of these 
 materials are yours to use as you choose.  Hopefully they are helpful. 

 Parent Advisory Board Needed 
 Parent input is important.  We are in need of some parents that would be willing to be part 
 of our Webb Parent Advisory Board.  This would only be a commitment of about an hour 
 per month.  We would get input from this group when making decisions that would impact 
 Webb.  We would love to have many families represented.  If you are willing to make this 
 small commitment, please reach out to me by phone at 248-658-5900 or by email at 
 corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org  . 

 End of Year Awards/Celebrations 
 Under the “Important Dates” section above, I have included some important dates for the 
 rest of the school year.  I know it is helpful to get these dates in advance so you can plan 
 to attend or adjust work schedules, etc.  We do put these dates out on our calendar that 
 comes out each year and they are always on the school and district website as well, but 
 sometimes it is helpful to see it in another place.  We always look forward to having our 
 family members at these important events. 

 Testing 
 We are happy to report that we are mostly done with standardized testing for this year. 
 We have a few students who were out that still completing some tests, but for the most 
 part we are done.  Thanks for all you do to support our students from home during testing. 

mailto:WebbPTA@hazelparkschools.org
mailto:corri.nastasi@myhpsd.org













